
St Margaret’s Anglican Girls School  
cordially invites you to attend the

and launch of plans for 
the New Sports Precinct

 
 to be held on

Friday 20 July 2018 
in the Philip Harris Sports Centre at 12.00pm

Please RSVP via Flexischools

Enquiries: Mary Surtees +61 7 3862 0889 or 
msurtees@stmargarets.qld.edu.au 

St Margaret’s Day Service 


